
Summer Camp Reschedule Questions and Answers 

 

Program: 

1. What are the Merit Badges offered? Are they different than the original?  

Our merit badge offerings are remaining the same. 

2. What Program activities will be offered? Are they different than originally offered?  

Our program offerings are remaining the same. 

3. Are camperships still going to be available?   

Yes, starting with the confirmation of attendance for those who have already applied 

for/been awarded scholarships. 

4. Can we have an extension of our FOS goal and still receive the discount?   

Yes! The new FOS deadline will be June 1. 

5. Are the payment schedule /deadlines being revised?   

Yes, early bird registration will be extended by at least one month and final payments 

will be moved to reflect the new camp dates. 

6. We have youth /adults not unable to attend the new dates, can we get a refund?  

Any balance of money over and above your final fee balance be held until it can be 

deposited in your unit account at the Council Office.  Funds will not be directly refunded 

to individuals at this time. 

Admin/ Health and Safety: 

7. Will we have a chance to register new Scouts for camp?   

Yes, once the currently registered Scouts have their registrations confirmed (first in, first 

choice) 

8. Our out of state camp cancelled on us, can we get into Camp Cornhusker? 

 Yes, you will be put on a waitlist until all currently registered units have confirmed their 

attendance. 

9. We were already registered in June. Do we need to re-register?  

We are working on this process with the primary contact for each registration. Once 

they have notified us of their new session selection, we will move all existing 



information and inform them when they are able to make changes, additions, 

cancellations, etc. 

10. Is there enough room for all our girl Troops?  

Yes! 

11. Will we need updated physicals?  We are unable to make appointments for them at 

this time/our doctor’s office is not currently offering physicals. 

We have no new information on this requirement currently but are waiting on decisions 

from our National Outdoor Program and Risk management committees. At this time, I 

would plan on needing physicals that have been taken in the 12 months prior to your 

camp date. The good news is with the movement of camp we now have more time to 

get them! 

12. I’m worried about my child getting COVID-19 at Camp. Are there more safety 

precautions to keep them safe?  

Yes.  There are and will be ongoing updates and revisions to our health and safety plans 

and procedures. We can tell you that a plan is being put in place and your part in that 

plan will be made available once complete. 

13. How can I help prepared my Scout for Camp? Are there different health requirements?  

There are and will be ongoing updates and revisions to our health and safety plans and 

procedures, we can tell you that a plan is being put in place and your part in that plan 

will be made available once complete. 

14. We don’t have enough adults to go in July now since the change. Will there be options 

to combine Troops?  

We will work to combine troop leadership and campsites as the need arises as well as 

provide provisional camping opportunities 

 


